
  

We have a Mufti Day for the Courageous Calla Rose appeal on Thursday December 17th. If 

your child would like to wear their own clothes or their Christmas jumper please send in at 

least £1. This is Talent Show day for the older children and party afternoon for everyone. 

The children will still go outside to play so they need suitable footwear and coats for 

outdoors. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


